
 
 
 
 
 
           05/06/2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have now allocated all the spaces available for children who meet the government criteria for 

nursery places, and 24 additional places for children in line with the schools admissions policy for 

the duration of the Covid 19 regulations. 

Due to DFE regulations and for the health, safety and wellbeing of children, staff, families and the 

wider community we have had to substantially reduce the number of children and adults on site at 

any one time. 

All parents whose children have been allocated a place have been informed.  If you have not heard 

from us this means that we are not yet able to welcome your child back. Please be assured that we 

will do as soon as we are able to, and that your child’s place is secure. 

We understand that this may be very difficult for you as a family and we are doing everything we 

can to make the necessary adjustments within the school so that we can continue to increase the 

numbers of children who can return. 

If you have any queries regarding this, or would like to discuss in confidence your situation with 

myself or Denise Draper (Deputy Head/SENCO) we would be very happy to help in any way we can. 

Thank you for your understanding in this very difficult situation. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Head Teacher 
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